NORTIH ANNVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION
MINUTES OF DECEMBER 2, 2019

The North Annville Planning commission met at the Township Building on December 2, 2019 for a
regularly scheduled meeting. Members of the Commission in attendance were: Randy Leisure, Brian
Keck, Nelson Heagy, Charlie Bomgardner and Ben Bow.

Nelson Heagy called the meeting to order at 7:31 pm.

A motion was made by Charlie Bomgardner and seconded by Ben Bow, to approve minutes of
November 4, 2019 meeting. The motion was approved unanimously.

The commission received a letter from the Lebanon County Commissioners reminding the township of
the funds from Act 30 C-PACE(Commercial Property Assessed Clean Energy) act that Governor Wolf
signed in June of 2018. Act 30 was passed to help financing energy efficient properties. The township
can decide if it wants to participate.

Approved Zoning Permits from Lebanon County Planning were received for the following:

1) Ronald Strohm, 915 North Mill Street, 10’ x 14’ x 10’ shed
2) Jesse Ulrich, 410 Ono Road, 30'x32’18 pole building

The meeting was adjourned at 7:41 pm.

Respectfully submitted

Brian Keck, Secretary



